
 

Pre-registration Meeting for Childminders 

 
If after reading the ‘Thinking of Becoming a Childminder’ leaflet you believe you can meet the 
requirements for registration as a Childminder, please complete and return the slip below. The 
States Early Years Team will then send you an invitation to the next pre-registration meeting. 
 
These meetings are arranged depending on demand.  The purpose of the meeting is so that 
the States Early Years Team can give more details on how to proceed with the registration 
process. 
 
It is also an opportunity for you to discuss any queries you may have regarding Childminding. 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Pre-registration Meeting for Childminders 
 
 

Full Name  
Address  
 Postcode  

Contact Numbers  
Email Address  
 
 

Please return to: 
The States Early Years Team, Le Rondin School and Centre, Rue des Landes, Forest, GY8 0DP 


